
 
WALKERTON MINOR HOCKEY ASSOCIATION 

  PO Box 397 
Walkerton, Ontario NOG 2VO 

 

 

May 29, 2023 

 
Municipality of Brockton 
100 Scott St 
Walkerton, ON 
N0G 2V0 
 
 

Dear Council, 
 

On behalf of the Walkerton Minor Hockey Association we would like to express our support for option 
#1 or #2 for the proposed score clock. The past two seasons there has been a lot of frustration with 
the current clock not working properly, this would cause delays in the game and frustration amongst 
the volunteers. 

We have reviewed all of the options presented and feel that either of these options would be best for 
WMH. We strive to have fun, reliable and games for the youth within our community. Either of these 
options would allow our volunteers to continue to operate the time clock with minimal changes from 
prior year. To show our support, on May 25th, 2023, Walkerton Minor Hockey approved a donation to 
the Municipality in the amount of $2,500 for the purchase of a new score clock, in support of option 1 
or 2. 

We would like to thank you for your consideration and replacing the current score clock. We look 
forward to the 2023/24 season. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Steve Barrett 
WMHA - President 


